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Trowbridge Area Community Campus      September 2015

Trowbridge Shadow Community Operations Board

Report to Trowbridge Area Board 

Meeting with John Thompson and Laurie Bell
It proved impossible to arrange this meeting during July and august and it is now likely to take place 
on Monday 7th September.

Final Consultants Report
We are still awaiting the final report from the Consultants. The COB has expressed concerns abou 
some of the assumptions in the costings included in the report. The COB has asked for a further 
meeting to discuss these, but one has not yet been arranged.

Colin Kay
September 2015  


